
LAGRANGE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PARKS & RECREATION

REQUEST FOR QUOTES FOR

DALLAS PARK ROOFING PROJECT

June-July 2024

Mary Franke, Park Director
0505 W. 700 S.

Wolcottville, IN 46795
(260) 854-2225

mfranke@lagrangecounty.org

Please carefully read this entire Request for Quotes packet, as many of the processes, 
instructions, rules, and specifications have been recently modified. 

Notice is hereby given that the LaGrange County Department of Parks and Recreation of 
LaGrange County, Indiana, by and through its Park and Recreation Board, makes a Request for 
Quotes (“RFQ”) for the installation of metal roofing on the Park Department office and the 
maintenance building / parking garage located at Dallas Lake Park, 0505 W 700 S Wolcottville IN 
46795, which is to be treated as a public work project. 

Owner will receive Quotes at the same Park Office by hand delivery or by email at 
mfranke@lagrangecounty.org until 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, June 18, 2024 (“Deadline”).  Submitting 
a quote indicates acceptance of all RFQ terms and conditions.  An award is expected to be made 
at the next meeting of the Park Board. 

Detailed general instructions, rules, and project outline are in the full RFQ packet, which 
is enclosed and incorporated into this Notice by reference.  A required Quote Form and draft form 
of the final Agreement are also provided.  Please direct all Project-related and technical questions 
to the Park Director.

Thank for your attention and cooperation! 

/s/ Mary Franke, Park Director


